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Dear	Members,	
	
Congratulations	on	ratifying	your	first	agreement!	The	membership	participation	in	
this	vote	was	outstanding	at	97%	and	80%	of	you	voted	yes.		
	
We	are	pleased	that	this	group	will	now	be	the	highest	paid	Controller	group	in	the	
industry.		
	
Implementation	of	the	new	terms	will	start	as	soon	as	possible.	Look	for	further	
updates	in	the	coming	days	and	weeks	
	
In Solidarity, 
 
 
The Negotiating Committee 

Paul McCormick, Dan Morrissey, Hernan Gomez, Bob Fisher, Kyle Schoembs, and Paul 
Alves 


